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Comments: I was dismayed that there has been talk of extending motorized trail, to the detriment of walking trails

Recreation Activity Participation as Reported in the NVUM Report, clearly shows that motorized use is a much

smaller component of activity than non-motorized activities. These statistics are also shown in Tables 7 and 17

on pages 16 and 31, respectively, of the Draft Assessment. See Table 1, NVUM Report link below.

Since the majority of recreational users in the GMUG are non-motorized, the statement on p.3 in the Draft

Assessment that "Additional motorized loops and trails are desired by the public" is erroneous and misleading.

Additional quiet use trails would more likely reflect the desires of the majority of recreational users. See Draft

Assessment below.

Further recreational usage statistics supporting non-motorized over motorized activities can be found in the 2014

Colorado Statewide Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Plan (2014 CSCOR Plan


